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KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
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CLORPYRIFOS   .50%

REG. NO. 15642 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

(R) Can. Trade Mark Reg'd

S.C. JOHNSON AND SON LIMITED
BRANTFORD, ONT., CANADA N3T 5R1

14 g

Read instructions before punching in semi-perforated holes.

For commercial and institutional use in apartment buildings,
supermarkets, restaurants, warehouses, meat packaging and food
processing plants.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions ON THE LABEL.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

Punch in semi-perforated holes on the side of the can.  Place
cans on the floor near walls, on shelves, under sinks,
refrigerators, food processing machines, and in storage areas



where roaches have been seen.  Use 4-6 cans per 10 square
meters of surface to be treated more if infestation is great. 
Replace as necessary or about every 4 weeks to maintain
control.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container. Wrap empty container
and discard in household garbage.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:  HAZARDS TO HUMANS.

PRECAUTIONS: Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, wash with soap and water. If
swallowed, induce vomiting. Obtain medical attention or call
Poison control Centre.  TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Active
ingredient is a cholinesterase inhibitor. Treat
symptomatically. Atropine is antidotal.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not place bait on surfaces
where food is being prepared or on utensils that are used for
food preparation.  Do not store near or contaminate food or
foodstuffs.  Do not remove bait from container.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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